
•	 Ontario has exciting news for the residents of the Town of 
Erin! As part of a massive $325-million investment in critical 
water infrastructure projects across the Province, Erin is 
receiving $29,473,750 through the Housing-Enabling Water 
Systems Fund (HEWSF). 

•	 For more information, visit https://www.erin.ca/newsroom/
news-releases/ontario-invests-29-million-in-critical-water-
infrastructure-projects-in-erin
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Erin receives $29M wastewater grant

Jennifer Edwards
2024 Citizen of the Year

We’re starting the year off with a refreshed look and 
feel. This new Erin Connection will bring you all the 
same updates on the happenings around town, with 
space for even more visuals and details.

We hope you enjoy!

Advertise in the inaugural Discover Erin magazine.  
We’re excited to announce the launch of the Discover Erin Magazine 
this spring, highlighting everything that makes our community unique 
- from local events to hidden gems and thriving businesses. This 
inaugural edition offers ad spaces for local businesses to promote their 
services and reach a wide audience of residents and visitors. Don’t 
miss this opportunity to showcase your business. More details to come 
soon! Contact ecdev@erin.ca to secure your spot today. 

Magazine Advertising Opportunity

The Town of Erin is looking for skilled 
applicants to fill several job postings, including 
spare crossing guards! 

Visit https://www.erin.ca/town-hall/town-hall/
employment for more information. 

Corporation of the Town of Erin
5684 Trafalgar Rd.

Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0

Phone: 519-855-4407
Email: CustomerService@erin.ca

Reach us now

Welcome to the 2025 Erin Connection

We’re Hiring!

$29M
In funding for 

water and 
wastewater 

infrastructure

It’s that time of year again.

Do you know someone who makes a difference in the community, who 
goes out of their way for others, whose undeniable passion inspires 
everyone around? 

Nominate them today for a Shamrock Award.  

This year, there are several new categories to recognize unique talents 
and commitment to the Erin community. 

“The Town of Erin is a diverse town, enriched by newcomers from 
across the globe and those seeking a haven from city life. Our location, 
close to the GTA, has attracted entrepreneurs, athletes, artists and 
many with big hearts,” said Erin Mayor Michael Dehn. 

There are new categories this year for Canadian business 
achievement, sports, arts and philanthropy. 

Go to https://www.erin.ca/living-here/events/shamrock-awards for a 
copy of the nomination form. The deadline for nominations is March 7. 

Shamrock Awards Nominations
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